
 

 

Agenda Item 6(f) 
June 28/22 EOC Meeting 

View in your browser  

 

    

The next edition of the Rendez-vous avec l'AMF, 
the annual meeting of professionals in the financial 
products and services industry, will take place on 
Tuesday, November 22, 2022. 

  

Save this date now in your diary! 

Details will follow about programming and registration. 

 

We wish you a great summer! 
   

  
 

   

 
   

This message is sent to the following address: brendan.wycks@cafii.com used during the last invitation to the 

Appointment with the AMF. 

 
You can unsubscribe at any time. However, the Authority has an obligation to communicate with the enterprises, 

organizations and industries it supervises. If you are a taxable person, you will continue to receive certain 

information that the AMF is obliged to provide to you. 
 

To make sure you receive our newsletters, add the following email address: info.courriel@lautorite.qc.ca, to the list 

of authorized senders of your email software. 
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